
 
 
 
Moosic Lake Board Meeting 
June 4, 2019 
 
Joe McGraw, Kevin Clarke, Ruth Burke, Frank Kane and Maggie Mariotti were in attendance. 
 
ROADS: 

• Sam Wilmot will be starting the road work on 6/12/2019 - heavy spring rains have delayed the work 

• S Turn permits are still in process 

 
SECURITY: 

• Speed bumps will be put in after roadwork 

 
LANDS: 

• NC Outdoor will get the contract for the lake road work - the Roads Committee will follow up to 
make sure the work is completed 

• Glenn Lesh will take care of the Beach House 

 
LAKES: 
We discussed the toxicity of fireworks - Joe will present information about aluminum, copper, barium and 
Cadmium, the arsenic in the Chinese fireworks and its cancer connection. 

• we should test our water the day before and the day after 

• We can suggest that only ONE show be done from the Beach House 

• WEED TREATMENT - of the LIttle Lake will be started in June -  

• Property Owners should not use chemical lawn treatments - (examples of tumors on fish) 

 
MISCELLANEOUS: 

• By Laws - are ready for legal review  

• Bulletin Board will be done the week school lets out - by the local Boy Scouts with Alison McHale 
and Ian Farr 

 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm 
General Membership meeting will be held on June 9th at 11:00am 

 


